
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The  
Shoreline 

Volume 1, Issue 1 
 

Reminders 

- An updated Rule Book is available on the 
LSHOA website. 

- Please send Anne Davis your email to stay 
informed and up to date on community 
information. 

- All pets need to be on a leash at all times 
when outside your unit. Please remember 
to pick up after them.  

- All outside AC units must be placed on the 
patio, not in the common area.  

- Please do not feed the ducks or any 
other wild animals in the community.  

- Practice social distancing. Please wear a 
mask in all common areas. 

- Lakewood Shores is private property. If 
you encounter a trespasser on the 
community, please call the Lakewood 
Sheriff’s Dept. (562-623-3500) 

- All refuse from unit renovations must be 
removed from the property by 
Contractor/Handyman. 

- Contact Ginny for Bulk Items collection.  
(562) 991-1388 * $10 charge applies 

 

In Other News… 

- Homeowners are reminded that main 
water will be shut off ONLY in the case of 
an emergency.  

- Please check the water bib on your hose 
to make sure it is not leaking. If it is, please 
replace the bib. 

- Please visit our website at the QR code 
below to review the membership opt-out 
form if you would like your email removed 
from the HOA membership list.  

- A new Electric Vehicle Charging Policy is 
available on the LSHOA website. 

- Please follow the community speed limit 
of 10MPH.  

- Please do not block trash bins during the 
hours posted or you will be towed.  
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Next Board Meeting:  
November 12, 2020 

Zoom link will be emailed prior to the meeting. 

Scan the QR code 
to visit our  

community website! 

Contacts 
Keys / Remotes & other issues: 

https://www.lakewoodshorescommunity.org/contact-us           
 

Lakewood Shores HOA Management –  
Anne Davis – (562) 926-3372 ext. 1308 
anne.davis@managementtrust.com  
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